
Presented by Swanson Hall’s Residence Hall Council (RHC) 

Cold Toes, Warm Hearts: 

A Partnership between Swanson Hall & Siena/Francis House 

The purpose of Cold Toes, Warm Hearts is to raise money and awareness for the 

Siena/Francis House and engage in reflective discussions about homelessness and 

how our community can help. As Swanson’s Residence Hall Council, we believe this 

event showcases our institution’s commitment to our Jesuit values. 

 
Sign up today! 3rd Annual Cold Toes, Warm Hearts 

When: February 5, 2014 

Where: Campus-wide 

Donate $5, wear your button, and stop by our 

hospitality and reflection room in Swanson Hall 

By pledging to wear flip-flops throughout the day and donating $5, you will be 

participating in our efforts to achieve our goal and make a difference. Throughout the 

day, stop by the Swanson Hall Fishbowl for refreshments & reflection.  

All proceeds will be donated to the Siena/Francis House. 

Our Passion 

Siena/Francis House has been Swanson Hall’s 

community partner since 2001. As a residence hall, 

we have built close ties with Siena/Francis through 

regular volunteering efforts, donation drives, sending 

Christmas cards, and securing unused end-of-

semester dining dollars. Swanson Hall is proud to 

partner with Omaha’s Siena/Francis House! 


